
Village of Bible Hill 
Audit Committee Meeting  

May 21, 2013 
	
  
The Village of Bible Hill held an Audit Committee Meeting on May 21, 2013 in the Village Office, 
67 Pictou Road.  The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm by Chair Burke and was adjourned at 
6:50pm.   
  
Call  to Order  Chair Burke 

Deputy Chair Van Kroonenburg 
Commissioner MacCormick 
Commissioner McLean 
Commissioner McLeod  
 
Staff:                  Clerk and Treasurer Christianson 
  
In Attendance:   L. MacLaughlin, Grant Thornton 

 

  
Audit  Review Mrs. MacLaughlin reviewed the audit for fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2013 in detail.  The Audit Committee questioned 
Grant Thornton on various aspects of the document.  It was 
agreed that a motion would be made at the upcoming meeting to 
approve the documents. 

	
  

	
  

Chair Burke    _________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Clerk and Treasurer Christianson __________________________________________ 
	
  


